CORRESPONDENCE
9/17/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07668-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:08 PM

To: ‘Robert Sebolt’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Dockets No. 20200051-GU, 20200166-GU

Good afternoon,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051 and 20200166 and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Robert Sebolt <rob.sebolt@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Dockets No. 20200051-GU, 20200166-GU

please OPPOSE the RATE INCREASE

people have lost their jobs

i lost my job after 12 years

we cannot afford higher rates

we are at home more

so this will impact everyone MORE than normal
this is a money grab

we need to be LOWERING rates
thank you

Robert & Natasha Sebolt

12439 Natureview Circle
Bradenton, Fl 34212

~Rob





